
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear All, 

 

Please find attached a copy of the report previously discussed at each of the 

Community Safety Hubs outlining proposals to move away from our current model of 

local partnership meetings, Community Safety Hubs (CSH) formerly LMAPS to 

utilising a single point of contact (SPOC). 

 

The report recommendations have been given approval by our informal cabinet and 

we are now seeking your view on how we can progress this, any concerns and 

maintaining engagement and communication. 

 

This is now the start of the consultation phase to determine exactly how and what we 

need to do to ensure the changes can work and to ensure all partners remain 

engaged and informed at a local level whilst utilising the best practice available to 

resolve local issues through our problem solving approaches. 

 

This consultation phase will cease at 12:00pm, 29 March 2018, so it would be 

appreciated if all comments etc could be returned to me or Liz Thomas no later than 

this. 

 

In the meantime please feel free to contact us with any questions you have. 

 

Thanks 

 

Kind regards 

 

Ian Billham BA (crimsocpol) 

Strategic Community Safety Manager 

Northumberland County Council 
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